
Sydney North Planning 
Panel Public Meeting note

At a public determination meeting on 17 March 2021 the Sydney 
North Planning Panel deferred its decision of the following 
development application: 

PPSSNH-122 – Hornsby – DA509/2020 
423-521 Old Northern Road, Castle Hill 
This application relates to 423-521 Old Northern Road, Castle Hill (the 
site). The proposal seeks to develop a new ‘Innovation Hub’ building 
on the norther boundary of the site. The proposed Innovation Hub is 
focused on science, technology, and engineering activities. The 
proposed works are defined as ‘alterations and additions’ to the 
existing school on the site. The proposal also seeks consent for the 
demolition of the Wagan building and Mutien buildings. 

The Sydney North Planning Panel noted in the Record of Deferral that 
they will determine the matter via electronic determination on 
receipt of a supplementary report. 

At the request of community members, the Sydney North Planning 
Panel will now hold a further public determination meeting to 
consider this application.  Details of the public meeting will be 
confirmed at a later date. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/planningpanels 


